
 
 
 
 
 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (KIRKLINGTON 
ROAD, RAINWORTH) (PARKING PLACES)  

TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2020 (3321) 
 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 

Via East Midlands Ltd, is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 
highway services in Nottinghamshire. The County Council proposes to formalise the 
Mobility Impaired Parking Bays located on Kirklington Road, Rainworth, to prevent 
unauthorised use.  
 
It is therefore proposed to introduce two, Mobility Impaired parking bays outside Python 
Hill Primary School. The bays would be in operation All Days as shown on drawing number 
H/MN/3578/01.  
 


